
 



 

 

 

 

  









 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

This is alongside phone calls home, 

teacher notes and other ways of 

noticing good behaviour. This is for 

over and above behaviours that 

parents should know about.  

Parent informed by class 

Headteacher. 

 

BE READY   BE RESPECTFUL   BE SAFE 

Verbal Praise 

Value Sticker 

HT Certificate 

VIP  

Verbal Prompt 

Restorative 

Conversation 

Restorative 

Conversation SLT 

HT Parent Meeting  
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This will also include your own 

stickers, rewards etc.  

Root the praise to a value or school 

rule e.g. I have noticed that you are 

ready… You have shown respect by …. 

Value stickers will be given out for 

demonstrating over and above values. 

The Value Inspired Person 

award is awarded to one 

person in you class that has 

been exemplary in 

demonstrating values. 1 child 

out of 30.  

These verbal prompts should be 

rooted in the school rules and values 

e.g. We need you to be respectful … 

You have not shown me that you are 

ready, you now need to … 

Sanctions will be Steps 1,2,3,4 and 

parents can be communicated with 

at any step, but will definitely need 

to be spoken to at steps 3 & 4.  

Two verbal prompts should lead to a 

restorative conversation.  

Parent informed by class 

teacher. A 5 minute 

conversation with phase lead, 

then another phase lead, then 

DHT,HT. 
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Our Vision & Values 

 

We pride ourselves on our motto 'BEING THE BEST WE CAN 
BE' and underpinning this motto we have our 6 SHARED 
values of Self-belief, Honesty, Achievement, Respect, 
Enjoyment and Determination. These values are shared 
every half term and are woven throughout our whole school 
ethos. 

 

 

Our School Rules  

Our school rules apply to everyone in our Blanford Mere family. These rules are consistent 
and routed in kindness. Our school rules are BE READY, BE RESPECTFUL and BE SAFE. These 
rules underpin our behaviour system so that our children can flourish in a nurturing and safe 
environment.  

Rewards 

Recognition Board 

Each classroom has a recognition board. This board has a weekly focus for the behaviour 
that we want to see. These behaviours will be linked to our whole school values and 
behaviour curriculum. Each child’s name/avatar will be on the board. When a child is 
demonstrating the behaviour well, we move their name to the centre of the board. This is a 
collaborative strategy; we are one team, focusing on one learning behaviour together. By 
the end of the session or week, we aim for everyone to have moved to the centre of the 
board.  

In addition to this, we will give children a lot of verbal praise. This praise will be a 
connection with the child where we identify the reason that they are being rewarded and 
where possible, this will be linked to our behaviour curriculum and whole school values.  

Where children are consistently demonstrating our whole school values, they will be 
rewarded with a values sticker by their teacher. This can be worn on their or stuck into their 
planner if the child wishes.  

Exceptional behaviour will be recognised by the Headteacher with a certificate awarded to 
the child. They can then share this with parents and celebrate their success.  



At the end of every half term, the class teacher will award one child with a Value Inspired 
Person (VIP) award. This award will be presented in a whole school assembly, with parents 
invited to attend. This award is the highest accolade for children going ‘over and above’ to 
demonstrate our whole school value for that half term. Children will receive a trophy that 
they can keep on their desk as a reminder of their achievement.  

For all children, the end of the half term will be marked with an afternoon of fun, where 
teachers will host a variety of clubs. These clubs will be promoted throughout the half term 
and children will have the opportunity to sign up to one of these clubs. If children are 
consistently demonstrating positive behaviour, they will be given one of their top choices of 
club for that afternoon. Children that have not consistently demonstrated positive 
behaviour may not be offered their first or second choice. However, all children will 
participate in the afternoon of fun.  

Sanctions 

At Blanford Mere, we have developed a consistent and robust behaviour curriculum that allows 

children to be taught and retaught expected behaviours. We believe in a consistent and immediate 

response to the behaviours that we do not wish to see.  

If a child is not demonstrating the behaviours that we would like to see a verbal prompt will be 

given. This prompt will signal to children that they need to rectify their behaviour and respond 

appropriately. At this point, we would hope that the child is now demonstrating the right behaviour.  

However, if this is not the case, a short restorative conversation will be had with the child at this 

point or at the end of the session. We believe it is the immediacy of the response, not the weight of 

the sanction that matters. During the conversation we will connect with the child, acknowledge the 

undesirable behaviour, discuss how this behaviour can be improved and move forward.  

If this behaviour continues, a restorative conversation with a member of the senior leadership 

team will take place with the child. This will take place during a break or lunchtime session.  

If all of these restorative approaches have not had the desired effect, a meeting will be arranged by 

the Headteacher with the child and their parents/carers.  

This information will be recorded on a behaviour log and monitored by the Senior leadership team.  


